Nurture Nature

Monday Memo
June 3, 2024

Hello Everyone,

I am in Denver, Colorado attending the NGC Convention this week. Will give you updates at our
GCFM Annual Meeting.

| just want to remind you that the registration for our 97th Annual Meeting is closed. We
reached maximum capacity last week and cannot accept any more registrations. We will also
NOT be able to accommodate walk-ins on the day of the meeting, either. The attendees
exceeded our expectations, and we are very happy the response has been so enthusiastic.
Thank you so much! We look forward to a wonderful experience. We regret we have had to
reject so many last-minute requests. We will make more room at next year’s event!

Northern Exposure, newsletter of the New England Garden Club, Inc. has been released and
posted on their website. You can read it here.

Enjoy each day.
°

Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

Flowers are the music of the earth. -Marty Rubin


https://newenglandgc.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/NER-newsletter-May2024.pdf

